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Atmospheric Studies on Radio Kansai  

  

 

KOIAS Director Yuho Hisayama recently gave two interviews featured on Radio 

Kansai as part of the Kobe Daigaku Yume Labs series. In these interviews, Director 

Hisayama shares insights into Atmospheric Studies and KOIAS’s latest initiatives.  

Listen to the podcast here: Kobe Daigaku Yume Labs Podcast. 

Thank you for your interest in Atmospheric Studies!  

 

  

https://jocr.jp/programsite/yumelabo/#google_vignette

